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Dear Dr Dermody

[ am writing to clarify an aspect of evidence given by Mr Michael Crawford, General
Manager, Marketing and Communications to the Committee during the 2006-07 Additional
Estimate’s hearing on Thursday, 15 February 2007.

Mr Crawford said, in paragraph 7 on page 109, that Australia Week in Moscow was held
during May 2006. Further investigation shows that the dates were, in fact, 11-18 June 2006.

I would be grateful if you could draw this to the attention of the Chair and other members of
the committee.

Yours sincerely
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